
 

 
Newsletter UCSD Faculty Club March 2020  

 
YOUR HEALTH AND SAFETY AT THE FACULTY CLUB 

 
As the situation with COVID-19 continues to develop, the Board of Directors wants to 
assure Club members that the health and safety of members, guests, and staff is our 
primary focus. We are taking all appropriate precautions to allow you to feel comfortable 
using the Club.  Some buffet procedures are being revised. If you have special health 
concerns or prefer more “social distancing” during lunch, please ask the staff to locate 
you in a less public part of the Club. Hand sanitizer is available at the front desk, and we 
encourage frequent hand washing. Large Club events, such as the Symbiosis wine 
dinner will be rescheduled; all large private events have already self-cancelled.  
 
As long as the campus remains open, and as long as faculty and staff are expected to 
fulfill many work obligations on campus, the Club will remain open for lunch. But we will 
continue to monitor the situation and follow campus recommendations. 
 
The Club will be closed on Friday, March 27, in honor of Cesar Chavez Day. 
 
The Easter Brunch scheduled for Sunday, April 12, is cancelled.  We will advise about 
the May 10 Mother’s Day brunch at a later date. 
 
As always, we appreciate your support of the Club.  Stay well! 
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